
 

  



SPECIAL DECEMBER HOSPITALITY 

CELEBRATION! 

 

 

 

Please join us as we celebrate the season of Advent. 

Refreshments will be served after the vigil mass on 

December 5th and each mass on December 6th  

Food Donations Accepted. 

For more information please contact Chantal Engler on 

cengler@stmaryum.org or call the 

Parish Office on 

301-627-3255 
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